
Project Update: April 2018 
 
We established communication with the workers of the Santuario de Fauna y Flora 
Guanentá Alto Río Fonce to work together with the students of the Institución Educativa 
Agroindustrial Francisco Medrano (Educational Institution). Environmental education 
activities were carried out focused on amphibians and their ecosystems (Andean forests, 
páramos). 
 

 
Photograph 1. Cultural hall of the school. 
 
1. Organisation of the workplace 
 
The work site was the cultural hall of the school; there we organised the work material, 
the chairs and the projector. 
 

 



 

 
Photograph 2. Organization of work material. 
 
2. Presentation 
 
We carried out the presentation of the work team to the teachers and children of the 
school, we explained the objectives of the project and we projected several videos 
about the páramos and its importance, likewise a video about the amphibians. 
 

 



 

 
Photograph 3. Process of socialization of the project with the children and teachers of 
the school 
 



 
Photograph 4. Socialization poster "Amphibians of Guanentá" 

  
 
 



3. Development of social work with primary school children 
 

The work consisted of evaluating the value that children give to biodiversity, games, 
drawings, questions and contests were held around frogs and páramo. 
 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 
Photograph 5. Playful activities with the children of the primary school of the village El 
Carmen 

 
Next activities: Field trips for amphibian sampling, habitat characterisation, social work 
with high school children 
 
Work Team: 

• Azarys Paternina 
• Diego Felipe Higuera 
• Johana Muñoz 
• Gladys Cárdenas 
• Olga Castaño. 

 
 


